CORRESPONDENCE
9/24/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09310-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 12:42 PM

To: ‘Betty Self'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: PStop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good Afternoon, Ms. Self.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Betty Self

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 9:58 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: PStop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 24, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

This message re docket number 20200092-E1. We have already had to pay for the failed nuclear plant repairs and
closures. Why should we have to pay investors ? The idea of investment is that you take the risk and earn the reward.
You want Duke Energy Customers such as us to help pay to invest in a boondoggle that benefits investors more than
consumers.

Remember your job is to protect consumers against monopolistic moved such as this one. As a retired individual, |
already am keeping my thermostat up to try to save. | respectfully ask you to vote against this initiative.

Sincerely,



Mrs. Betty Self
3646 Fisher Rd
Palm Harbor, FL 34683
(727) 656-1732
self.br037@gmail.com





